## WHAT'S NEW IN THE INFANT ROOM

In April the infant room welcomed four new students: Abrianna, Nicholas, Quinn, and Connor! We are so happy to have them.

Larry has out-grown our room and moved up to toddlers. We're sure he misses us but he's enjoying his new freedom and new friends!

We are sad to say that the twins, Maddon and Payton Geraghty are leaving and moving to Michigan with Daddy, Mommy, and big brothers. We will miss them!

In the past month the weather has greatly improved and we've been able to venture from our classroom, outside!

The babies absolutely love going to the playground and running (or crawling) about.

We've also enjoyed doing glitter marble art, foot-print chicks, and playing with whipped-cream and jello!



## **MAY BIRTHDAYS**

Sidney
Nicholas
Happy Happy
Birthday!!



SPECIAL REQUEST: WE WOULD LIKE TO CREATE A FAMILY BOARD IN OUR CLASSROOM. WE ARE REQUESTING THAT EVERY CHILD BRING IN 2 OR 3 PICTURES OF THEM AND/OR THEIR FAMILY! THANK YOU!! ©